Annual Report, Atlantic Division of the Canadian Association of Geographers (ACAG) --- 13 May 2019

The 29th ACAG Annual Meeting (ACAG --- 2018) schedule at University de Moncton, Moncton, NB, was
unfortunately cancelled to due to low registration. THE ACAG executive decided to do a survey of
regional departments that was be run by the CAG president to better understand some of the barriers
to participating in the regional conference. We hope we can learn from this year and have better
attendance at future ACAG meetings. ACAG has reached out to UPEI Environment Department to gauge
their interest in attending or possibly hosting a future ACAG conferences.

CAG did not hand out any awards this year.

The ACAG is in good financial shape, and the continuing CAG support grant for student travel to our
meetings is much appreciated.

The 29th ACAG Annual Meeting and Conference will be held on October 4-6 2019 at Memorial
University, St. John’s Newfoundland and Labrador.

For updates on our division, our constitution and our next annual meeting, check:
http://community.smu.ca/acag/.

Submitted by Peter Bush President ACAG 2016---2019



